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Events
● Water Saving Week -27th-31st May

● Parents Evening will be held on Wednesday 15th May. Please
contact the office to book an appointment

● Our Maghull Nursery have organised a Summer Fayre for all
children to go along to. This will take place on Saturday 8th June
11 -13:00 - we are asking for any gift donations/ vouchers that
any parents or carers can donate.

Staff Recognition🏅
This month's Staff Recognition goes to Karen.

Karen has had 100% attendance and punctuality since joining us at Bumbles
Nursery she also puts 100% into her work and her planning of activities.

We are extremely lucky to have Karen as part of our team.
As we are with all of our staff!

Thank you and well done.🎉
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
Baby Bees have been exploring different animals and their habitats. All
children have been very engaged with all our activities including Zoo tuff

trays and animal sensory time.
Baby Bees have all been making great progress with animal sounds during

play and have all shown an interest in our new animal books.
They have also enjoyed spending time in the garden taking part in animal

hunts.

Abigail Croghan – Baby Bees Room Head

🐝Honey Bees🐝
Honey Bees have been focusing on our physical abilities by setting up

obstacle courses around the garden that were challenging but achievable.
We have been looking at different ways of moving such as running, jumping

and hopping.
Honey Bees also enjoyed making some yummy rice crispie cakes, we made

these into tree shapes to stick with our theme of seasons.

Molly Lockwood- Honey Bees Room Head

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝
Bizzy Bees have enjoyed taking part in our own Grand National in the

garden. The children enjoyed listening out for the speakers and watching the
Helicopters fly over the nursery. We have also taken part in lots of activities
based on the different countries around the world. Bizzy Bees have enjoyed
looking at famous landmarks and identifying the countries they are located

in.
Bizzy Bees have also enjoyed taking part in water play in the garden using
the measuring jugs and pipets to measure out different quantities of water.

Ella Hughes - Bizzy Bees Room Head
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Outdoor Learning🌲🕷️

Baby Bees have had so much fun going on trips around the local area.
Honey Bees have had so much fun exploring the musical areas.

Bizzy Bees have enjoyed taking part in waterplay.

Staff Information
We have decided each month that we are going to ask each staff
member to do a little write up about themselves so that you can

get to know them even more.

Hi my name is Lisa I hold the position of Third In Charge. This means
that I support both the management team and also the Room Head

of our Honey Bees room.
You may often see me of a morning opening up the nursery or of an
evening in the office closing down. I work full time at Bumbles and I

have a lot of knowledge around children of different ages.
In my spare time I enjoy spending time with my family and my

stepdaughter. We love going to the park and on different
adventures.
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Parents Notice & Reminders
● Please can I remind parents/carers not to use their mobile phones in the building, we

need to keep your children safe at all times.
● Can all parents please make sure that their child has suitable clothing for the weather

such as, wetsuits, hats, gloves, wellies.
● Can I please remind all parents/carers to make sure they are checking their child's bags

before coming to Nursery. There should be no items which could be a choking hazard or
any type of medication/creams.

● We have a lending library in the hallway if you have any books that you would like to
donate please feel free.

● Can I please remind parents/carers to make sure they are putting their child's names in
coats and any other clothing please as we have some children with the same/ similar
clothing.

● Can I please remind all parents/ carers to make sure they are not letting any parents in
through the main door or holding this open when picking up or dropping off your child -
this is for safeguarding reasons and so we know how many and who is coming in and out
of the building at all times.

Thank you!

Improvements and Purchases
We have recently enhanced our side garden area.

Safeguarding Information

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Ayme Westhead.
Our Deputy Safeguarding Lead is our Deputy Manager Tara.

If you need anything at all please come and see one of us in the office.
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Staff Training
All of the staff have recently taken part in the following training courses:

Think Green

Working In Partnership

Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Ayme and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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